

CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF SAULT STE. MARIE

Message from the Mayor



On behalf of the City of Sault Ste. Marie and City Council, I want to recognize and thank the attendees of the Downtown Association's Annual General Meeting for their dedication to the community and in particular our downtown.

The City looks forward to continue working with the Downtown Association to develop a vibrant and active place to live, work and play.

I want to recognize the Downtown Association's membership. COVID-19 has posed many challenges, and businesses have borne a heavy burden. City Council remains committed to assisting businesses, and we will continue to examine our options and look for new ways to do so.

I have been heartened by the response and resiliency of our local businesses. Their leadership has been commendable and they have set a tremendous example for the community at large.

I hope the AGM is productive and I look forward to continue working with the Downtown Association and its membership in the future.

Yours truly,

Christian C. Provenzano, B.A., LL.B., LL.M.